
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Departure from the Hyatt Regency St. Louis at The Arch (Hyatt) to St. 
Louis Lambert International Airport (STL) 

 

• JED Transportation shuttle will be utilized from the Hyatt Regency St. Louis at the Arch to 

St. Louis Lambert International Airport (STL). Shuttle service will be between the hours of 

4:00 AM (0400) and 4:00 PM (1600) Sunday, 15 September. No reimbursement for any 

other transportation will be authorized during these hours unless approved by the Vice 

President, Operations. 

• Travelers will be picked up at the Hyatt side entrance by the elevators facing 4th Street 

• The shuttle will be running in 30-minute intervals beginning at 4:00 AM (0400) on Sunday, 

15 September. 

• The final shuttle will depart at 4:00 PM (1600).  

 

 

 


